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� Honored outgoing COA chair Richard E. Rubin and outgoing COA members Larry H. 
Bernstein, Lynn Silipigni Connaway, and Ruth E. Faklis 

� Moderated an open forum with a panel made up of representatives from academic, public, 
school, and special libraries. The discussion focused on how library and information studies 
accreditation affects the personnel choices and hiring policies of employers in the field.    


